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Title: Questions by Members of the Council 
 

Notice has been received of the following questions from Members of the Council to 
be put to the Council meeting. 

 
1. Question to the Elected Mayor by Councillor L Bones 
 
In December 2021, councillors were given advice that it was safe to resume face-to-
face ward surgeries. From experience, we all know just how effective these sessions 
can be to hearing the views of the residents we are here to serve.  

Despite this guidance, the Mayor has yet to hold a single surgery or ‘Mayor listens’ 
event since the pandemic. When will the Mayor resume these crucial events? 
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